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Star Student Fraser for great story writing! 

Wow George for being a good role model in 

Ruma Teina! 

Caught being good Award Kate for being 

a great tuakana to our Teina at morning tea 

time. 

Ka Pai Award Arthur for working 

independently with his self-directed 

learning. 

 

Maniaroa Marae  

What a great learning experience for all 

tamariki and staff. We are so grateful to 

Ngatai and Marina Rauputu giving their day 

to us and educating us about history and 

tikanga.  

The activities were a great success with flax 

weaving, Rakau and Poi. 

 

 

 

 

School Photos 

Ordering for this is now done online. You will 

receive a keycode for you to order later this 

month. 

 

Athletics 

Ahititi School host the cluster athletics at 

their school. We will start training next 

week. The travel and permission form is 

attached, please return this as soon as 

possible. We will need parent transport. 

 

Dental Van 

The mobile dental van is here for three 

weeks. You will receive appointment times 

directly from the team. 

 

 

Beach Education 

On the 2nd December we will host the Tainui 

Schools Cluster for Beach Education. We will 

require parent help for this.  

 

 

 

Weet-Bix Kids Tryathlon 

Information on this please go to 

https://tryathlon.co.nz/  for TRYathlon or 

https://trychallenge.co.nz/ for TRY 

CHALLENGE 

 
After School Swim Lessons 

My name is Adrianne Burgess and I am a 

qualified Swimming and Water Safety 

Teacher, licenced to teach 4+ year olds.   

I will be providing after school swim lessons 

from 3pm on school days at the Mokau 

Primary School Pool.  The lessons are for 

babies, toddlers, children and adults.  The 

lessons will be free. You can make a 

donation if you wish to but there is no 

obligation to do so.  

To book your lesson simply text me on 021 

0291 0610, contact the school or message 

me on messenger. 

Children who are not potty trained must 

wear a swim nappy.  Also, if you or any of 

your household members are sick, please let 

me know and do not attend. 

 

Dates to remember 

November 

25th Athletics @ Ahititi 

 

Dec  

2nd  Beach Ed @ Mokau 

15th School Prize giving 

15th Last Day Term 4 

 

 

Den & Prue Olde 
Thank you 
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